
Scaynes Hill WI 

 

Our March meeting was on a somewhat wet and grey day but our ‘speaker’ was the highly 

entertaining John Cave. He sang very funny songs and told highly amusing stories and poems. We 

joined in with choruses where we could!! I laughed so much I was nearly crying! If you want 

entertainment for a party or event I would recommend him! (johnlouisecave@gmail.com). 

We were pleased to welcome three visitors, and to see Marie back, as well as one or two others who 

have not been so well. We discussed our entries for the South of England Show in June – we want to 

be able to enter every category again if we can! We are planning a theatre trip to see ‘Girls’ the 

musical version of the Calendar Girls and a trip to Chichester in June. 

Craft on 22
nd

 March will be making a fabric Easter egg or doing your own choice of craft – but 

members are welcome to just come along for a chat if they prefer! 

Next month – 12
th

 April - we will have Barbara Ehlers, Silversmith, showing us her work – and she will 

have a sales table too! Visitors are most welcome – 2pm in the Millard Hall. 

 


